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Club Reminder 

DNRs 
(Did Not Run) 
and reporting 
 

Reminder to Clubs: 
 
Please do not remove DNRs (Did Not Run) from the results OR the 
runs report unless the entry fee had been refunded to the 
competitor. 

While the AAC no longer collects run fees for dogs noted as “DNR”, clubs are still 
required to pay the judge for those non-refunded runs and clubs should still include 
them in the results and the runs reports. 

Please see Rulebook sections:  

2.2.1.1 Engaging the Judges 

“Providing the minimum judging fee, as prescribed by AAC, unless other arrangements 
have been agreed upon. This includes the appropriate fee per run for JH, FEO and non-
refunded DNR runs.”  

2.2.6 Submission of Trial Reports, Fees & Courses 

“Note: <…> Clubs are still required to pay judges the customary rate for the same 
number of FEO, JH and non-refunded DNR runs. “ 

Trial 
Applications 

When filling in the trial application form - please ensure that all 
links provided on the form (website, e-mail) are correct and working 
before submitting. Please also check the links for website and e-mail 
listed on the approved trials section of the aactrialresults.com part 
of the AAC website. There are a number of links that are not 
working. It makes the Registrar’s job so much easier – thanks! 

Posting of 
results 

If you are posting results and Q reports online – please make sure 
that you are not posting competitor’s personal information such as 
e-mail addresses, phone numbers and home addresses. 
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